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We oppose SB 210, vote by mail. It has been effective for years in Oregon. 

Removing vote by mail is another GOP tactic to remove or suppress voter rights. 

 

We The People demand our election remain intact as a free and fair election via 

VOTE BY MAIL! 

 

Respectfully, 

Lori and Robert Oleson 


